June 8, 2009

David Sunderman, Manager
Cooperative Television Assoc. of
Southern Minnesota

P.O. Box 8

Mankato, MN 56002-001)8

Re:  Notice of Interference Acceptance
Dear Dave:

Tunderstand that Cooperutive Television Association of Southern Minnesota (“CTV?”) plans to
file the following applica-ions for modification of facilities of its stations licensed to St. James,
MN:

(1) Flash-cut of Station K26CS (Facility ID 13844) to Channel 26-D

(2) Minor modification (power increase) of Station K34JX-D (Facility ID 167237)
(3) Flash-cut of Station K40BU (Facility ID 13847) to Channel 40-D

(4) Flash-cut of Station K-411Z (Facility ID 13846) to Channel 41-D

(5) Flash-cut of Station K-44AD (Facility ID 13839) to Channel 44-D

Ialso understand that each of CTV’s above-listed proposals is predicted to cause interference to
the Federated Rural Electric Association (“FREA”) authorization identified at the corresponding
number below:

(1) Construction Permit for analog K261U (Facility ID 21286), a displacement CP for Station
KS3HR, Jackson, MN

(2) Construction Permit K34JY-D, Jackson, MN (Facility ID 167628)

(3) Licensed Station K40J N-D, Jackson, MN (Facility ID 167629)

(4) Licensed Station K41EG, Jackson, MN (Facility ID 21287)

(5) Construction Permit K«4IV-D, Jackson, MN {Facility ID 167630)

Please be advised that in each of the five interference situations referenced above, FREA will
accept interference from CTV’g operations. You have FREA’s permission to file a copy of this
letter with the FCC in connection with CTV’s application mentioned above,

Sincerely yours,

Richard Burud, Manager
Federated Rural Electric Association



